From:

dar benson <

Sent:

September 17, 2018 2:05 PM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Tail docking

Dear Sir or Madam,

I was told there is some thought being put into the docking of tails.

As a life long owner of boxers, I do not see why this is necessary. I would however prefer the docking procedure only to be performed by registered trained breeders or a veterinarian. Backyard breeders should not be docking tails, in my opinion.

Dar and Merv Benson

Get Outlook for Android